Entergy Nuclear

= Entergy

March 27, 2015

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL & EMAIL

Chuck Schwer

Director

Waste Management & Prevention Division
Vermont Agency of Natural Resources

1 National Life Drive—Davis 1
Montpelier, VT 05620

Re:  Request for Information and Records,
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station
License No. DPR-28

Dear Director Schwer:

Attached please find the response of Entergy Nuclear Vermont Yankee, LLC (“Vermont
Yankee™) to the Vermont Agency of Natural Resources” (*“ANR”™) March 6, 2015 Request for
Information and Records (“RFI”), which Vermont Yankee received on March 10, 2015.
Consistent with your email of March 23, 2015 to Joseph Lynch, which is attached as Attachment
A, ANR granted a three-day extension of the 14-day deadline contained in the RFI, allowing
Vermont Yankee to respond by today’s date.

Vermont Yankee appreciates that extension, as well as the opportunity to meet with your Staff on
March 19, 2015 to discuss the RFI. Vermont Yankee’s view is that that meeting represents the
beginning of a productive, collaborative process with ANR about the Vermont Yankee site.

Attachment B is Vermont Yankee’s response to the RFI, in the form of correspondence from
Vermont Yankee’s counsel. Attachment C is the detailed response, including certain documents
responsive to particular requests. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Best regards,
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Christopher Wamser

Site Vice President

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station
Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.



Attachments
Enclosures
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T. Michael Twomey, Vice President of External Affairs, Entergy Nuclear Operations,
Inc.

Joseph Lynch, Manager of Governmental Affairs, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.
Bill Glew, Esq.. Entergy Services, Inc.

Timothy Ngau, Esq., Entergy Services, Inc.

Kelli M. Dowell, Esq., Entergy Services, Inc.

Susan H. Raimo, Esq., Entergy Services, Inc.

Daniel Dorman, Regional Administrator, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |
Jeffry Fowley, Regional Counsel, Environmental Protection Agency. Region |

Dr. Harry Chen, Commissioner, Vermont Department of Health

Perry Plummer, Director, New Hampshire Department of Safety

John Giarrusso, Jr., Nuclear Preparedness Manager, Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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